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Dear Parents and Carers,

Operation Encompass School

St. Paul’s RC is an Operation Encompass School and will be working jointly with Devon and Cornwall
Police. Operation Encompass is the reporting of police attended domestic abuse incidents.  Where
there are children in the home, these incidents are reported to schools, prior to the start of the next
school day.

Operation Encompass will ensure that a member of the school staff, known as a Key Adult, is trained
to allow them to liaise with the police and to use the information that has been shared in
confidence.  This information will ensure that the school is able to make provision for possible
difficulties experienced by children, or their families, who have experienced a domestic abuse
incident.

We are keen to offer the best support possible to all our pupils and we believe this will be extremely
beneficial for all those involved.  The Key Adults at St. Pauls Catholic Primary School are Miss Rowe
and Mrs Barnes.

More information can be found at https://www.operationencompass.org/

If you have any concerns or questions regarding Operation Encompass, please don’t hesitate to
contact me, and I will be happy to discuss them with you.

Kind regards,

Miss S. Rowe
(Headteacher)

https://www.operationencompass.org/

